
 

From: Nicholas Everhart <everhart1995@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, April 23, 2022 9:37 PM 
To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case W-3527 Flour Box Tea Room 

Hello,  

 

I wanted to send an email to show my support for this amazing establishment. I can’t imagine how a 
wonderful business like this could possibly hurt any neighborhood it would be located in.  

 

I personally have driven over an hour and a half from Shelby, NC to eat (and subsequently shop) in the 
neighborhood when this place was located inside of Old Salem. Now that I live in Lexington, I’d make 
even more frequent trips to whatever neighborhood this would be in.  

 

Thank you! 

--  

Nicholas Everhart 
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